
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Woodfork, Peter [peter.woodfork@mlb.com] 
10/16/2015 11:58:44 AM 
McKendry, Matt [Matt.McKendry@mlb.com] 

Fwd: World Series 

Four new umpires and the guy in the middle of the largest debacle. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Palermo, Steve (Supervisor)" <Steve.Palermo@mlb.com> 
Date: October 16, 2015 at 1:33:10 AM EDT 
To: "Marsh, Randy" <Randy.Marsh@mlb .com> 
Cc: "Woodfork, Peter" <peter.woodfork@mlb .com>, "Torre, Joe" <joe.torre@mlb .com> 
Subject: RE: World Series 

Scott 
Davis 
Hernandez 
Cuzzi 
Hudson 
B. Welke 
Wolf 

From: Marsh, Randy 
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 4:02 PM 
To: Rieker, Rich; McKendry, Matt; Klemm, Justin; Palermo, Steve (Supervisor); Montague, Ed (Supervisor); 
Young, Larry (Supervisor); Reliford, Charlie (Supervisor) 
Cc: Woodfork, Peter 
Subject: World Series recommendations 

Please send to me your seven (7) recommendations for selection to work the 2015 World Series by 
tomorrow(Friday) at noon. 

Last year was unusual when we used four new umpires in the World Series. In the past, we have usually used 
two or three at the maximum. Please keep in mind the "entire staff'' and whom you believe is deserving of 
selection. 

Randy 

Randy Marsh 
Director of Umpires 
Office of the Commissioner 
Major League Baseball 
(Cell) 859-992-6697 
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